
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Neil Ross for answer 

by the Convener of the Planning 
Committee at a meeting of the 
Council on 25 August 2022 

   

Question (1) Given the increasing popularity of electric vehicles when will 

the Council publish guidance to explain its planning policy 

so that residents can comply with it when installing domestic 

EV charging points?  

Answer (1)  

Question (2) Will the guidance explain the circumstances where an EV 

charger would be permitted development and also when 

planning permission might be required? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

 
 


